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Shalom Y'All,

Happy New Year! First of all, I want to
thank you for your prayers, financial
support, and for coming alongside as
we move forward with the movie
"Rainbow in the Night: Goldie's
Journey of Redemption."

It's getting more & more exciting as the wheels are turning
towards the movie production! Here's the latest update:

A couple of weeks ago, I met with a VIP in person, whose name is Matt. He will be handling
the production and filming for the movie. He was very excited to start moving forward and
suggested we film a mini-trailer to promote the movie.

The following Monday, January 24th, the filming was scheduled. It was a glorious sunny
day, and we felt the presence of the Lord in a very palpable way.

Matt suggested that I start telling my story from my heart without the script. Because the
Lord was prompting, I can't even remember exactly what I said. Matt felt that it came across
with authenticity and vulnerability. We both sensed the Lord's anointing. There were so many
people praying that I felt a very deep sense of peace throughout the filming process.

The Dual Purpose for the Movie's Mini-Trailer

The purpose for the movie's mini-trailer is to promote the movie AND provide an
opportunity for the viewers to donate to the nonprofit fund so that we can begin the actual
production. The movie will most likely take a year to complete.

I am very excited to announce that $7,475.00 in donations has been raised
since December 15, 2021, just from the monthly newsletter! Praise the Lord!

https://rainbowinthenightmovie.com/
https://mygiving.secure.force.com/GXDonateNow?id=a0U6S00000ZFm9BUAT
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1138066826999/59ef0394-d739-4b89-8775-853e1963fc7f
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Goldie%2C+Dave+%26+the+Crew%E2%80%99s+Exciting+Movie+News++%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1138066826999/59ef0394-d739-4b89-8775-853e1963fc7f
https://www.linkedin.com/sharing/share-offsite/?url=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1138066826999/59ef0394-d739-4b89-8775-853e1963fc7f


At this point, the email list for the newsletters is comprised of friends, family, and
colleagues. I have a sense that it will not take long to raise the budget of $50,000 when more
people get to see the movie's mini-trailer and witness firsthand the hope and encouragement
that this film will bring "for such a time as this."

Here are some photos from filming the movie's mini-trailer:

And another wonderful recent event:

Dr. Trudy Interviewing Goldie



for "The Christian View"
(based in Atlanta, GA)
We had a blessed time

together!

On Another Note...

I attended a Christian film festival in the summer of 2021, and the MC shared that faith-
based movies depicting true life stories are the most popular, especially now with all the
uncertainty in our world. 

We would love to invite you to partner with us, as
the Lord leads. If you would like to donate, please
click on the DONATE NOW button below.
Since it is a nonprofit fund, you will receive a tax-
deductible receipt.

​We covet your prayers most of all as we move
towards production. We are so grateful for all that
the Lord will accomplish through this movie. To
God be the glory!

JOIN US IN BRINGING GLORY TO THE LORD!
Help Make It Happen!

Simply click on the DONATE NOW button and you will be brought to the
NCF (National Christian Foundation) page to enter your donation.

Any amount is greatly appreciated!

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts,
Goldie, Dave, and the Crew

"For nothing will be impossible with God." Luke 1:37 (ESV)

We will keep you updated with monthly newsletters!
​The newsletters will also be archived on our website: RainbowInTheNightMovie.com

https://rainbowinthenightmovie.com/
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